
         
     

            
          

 
     

 
        

             
        

 
              

           
             
        

 
           

          
             

           
 

 
 

 
 

    
 

From: 
To: FN-OMB-IntellectualProperty 
Subject: Protecting The Rights of Artists and Creators in our Country.info@copyrightalliance.org 
Date: Tuesday, March 23, 2010 5:56:04 PM 

"The Copyright Alliance has informed me of this welcome invitation from the Obama 
Administration to share my thoughts on my rights as a creator." 

Dear Ms.Espinel and the Obama Administration, 

Recording artists, songwriters, composers, producers, authors etc. are positioned 
to render a service to the public. Numerous hours and diligent efforts have been 
contributed, for it is our occupation and duty as entertainers. 

The Intellectual Property Rights are important to me because I am the sole owner of 
my works. Piracy and infringement affects me financially and falsifies the true Art 
Form that is granted to the individual. Hence, this is inequitable and throughout the 
years many have experienced the unlawful acts of criminals. 

To protect the Rights of Creative Americans, the U.S. Government should enforce 
more protection through the internet, confiscate illegal email account activity, and 
penalize all who do not abide the Law. We are held accountable for our 
actions and must respect our fellow citizens for their impact to society. 

Best Regards, 

Christopher King 
Dallas, Texas 
Multi-Genre Artist-Herald Prosody 
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